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Charlton Park Construction Takes Big Step BULOKE
21 June 2018 SHIRE COUNCIL

One of regional Victoria’s most anticipated projects is set to begin after Buloke Shire Council awarded
the construction contract for the Charlton Park Multipurpose Facility.

At a Special Meeting of Council held on Wednesday 20 June 2018, Councillors awarded the contract to
construct the $4.2 million project to MKM Constructions.

The project is a wonderful example of all levels of government and the community working together.
The Charlton Park 2020 committee have been actively involved in fundraising for this project since
2008, raising more than $1 million and have been heavily involved in the initial design of the project.

The new facility will replace all the disjointed buildings with one large building catering for football,

netball, hockey, cricket, harness racing, gym, Agricultural & Pastoral Society and community activities.

“It was very exciting to award this contract on Wednesday night. This facility is of the utmost
importance to Charlton and surrounds and it should not be underestimated the length of depth of
work that has gone into its fruition undertaken by the community. Council is keen to start work as
soon as it can for completion before the end of next year”, said Mayor Cr David Pollard.
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